

Phòng Giáo dục và Đào tạo

Đề khảo sát chất lượng Giữa kì 1

Năm học 2021 - 2022

Môn: Tiếng Anh 9

Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút

I. Circle the word of which the underlined sound is pronounced differently from the others

- | | | | | |
|----|---------------|-------------|--------------|-------------|
| 1. | A. divide | B. religion | C. primary | D. comprise |
| 2. | A. compulsory | B. industry | C. hamburger | D. eruption |
| 3. | A. enjoyed | B. invited | C. mended | D. lasted |
| 4. | A. machine | B. chair | C. check | D. child |

II. Choose the correct answer for each sentence

1. Vietnamese people are very

- | | | | |
|-----------|-------------|---------------|-----------------|
| A. friend | B. friendly | C. friendship | D. friendliness |
|-----------|-------------|---------------|-----------------|

2. Let's _____ about my problem. _____

- | | | | |
|---------|------------|------------|-----------|
| A. talk | B. talking | C. to talk | D. talked |
|---------|------------|------------|-----------|

3. Vietnam is acountry. The weather is usually hot there.

- | | | | |
|-------------|---------|---------|---------|
| A. tropical | B. cold | C. warm | D. heat |
|-------------|---------|---------|---------|

4. The doctor me not to stay up too late at night.

- | | | | |
|------------|--------------|-------------|-----------|
| A. advised | B. suggested | C. insisted | D. forced |
|------------|--------------|-------------|-----------|

5. She was sick yesterday, she was absent from school .

A. since B. so C. because D. but

6. My friend is fond ofTV in the evening.

A. watching B. to watch C. watch D. watched

7. Some designers have taken_____ from Vietnam's ethnic minorities.

A. inspiration B. education C. impression D. tradition

8. Jeans _____all over the world today.

A. is sold B. was sold C. will be sold D. are sold

III. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.(1m)

1. I (see) her recently.

2. The children often love (watch) cartoons.

3. I wish it (not rain) tomorrow.

4. This exercise must (do) carefully

IV. Give the correct form of these words

1. These clothes look very (fashion)

2. Some designers have the Ao Dai by priting lines of poetry on it. (modern)

3. Nguyen Du is a famous Vietnamese (poem)

4. He always wears a shirt. (stripe)

V. Choose the suitable words from the box to fill in the blanks

Widely, population, religion, exports, instruction, climate, divided , of

Malaysia is a country in South-East Asia. It is a member of the Association of South East Asian Nations. It consists(1) the Malay Peninsula and Sarawak and Sabah on the island Borneo. It is(2) into regions, known as West Malaysia and East Malaysia. It has a(3) of about 17.886.000. It has a tropical(4). It is the world's biggest producer of palm oil, and it (5) rubber, tin, and gas. Apart from Islam, the country's official (6), there are Buddhism, Hinduism, Christianity. Malaysian people speak Bahasa Malaysia as a mother tongue. It is the language of(7) in all secondary schools. English, Chinese, and Tamil are also(8) spoken in this country.

VI. Read the text then answer the questions

The Northern and the Southern parts of Vietnam have very different types of weather at the same time of the year.

In the South, for example, there are two main seasons, the wet and the dry. The wet season lasts from May to November. There is a lot of rain during this period. The dry season lasts from December to April. It is very hot and humid during the time.

The North also has two seasons. They are called winter and summer. Winter lasts from November to April. The weather at this time is cool and dry. The North's hot summer lasts from May to October. During the summer period it is very sunny and wet.

1. Is the weather between the North and the South parts of Vietnam different?
2. How many seasons are there in the South?
3. How long does the wet season in the South last?
4. What is the weather like in the North in winter ?

VII. Rewrite these sentences

1. What a pity! I can't speak English well.

I wish _____

2. They built this hotel six months ago.

This hotel _____

3. He likes wearing Jeans.

He is _____

4. It isn't necessary for me to wear the Ao dai today.

I don't _____

VIII. Complete these sentences using the given words

1. She/ wish/ have/ big house.

2. Rice/ grow/ tropical countries.